
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE 

VILLAGE OF HECKER, ILLINOIS 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

A Public Hearing will be held before the Village of Hecker, Illinois, Zoning Board of Appeals on 

October 8, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hecker Village Hall, 151 West Monroe, Hecker, Illinois, to 

consider the request of Joseph and Janet Gregson for a special use permit to build a dwelling on 

the subject property and for a variance to allow such dwelling to have a setback that would 

otherwise be prohibited by the Zoning Code and a driveway other than would otherwise be 

required by the Zoning Code. 

 

The property is located at Hecker, Illinois, and is zoned B-2 (Highway Business District). 

 

A copy of the request is available for public inspection at the office of the Zoning Administrator, 

Hecker Village Hall, 151 West Monroe, Hecker, Illinois. 

 

You are invited to attend and be heard to express your opinion for or against said proposal. 

 

 

 

 

MARK MADDOX 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

VILLAGE OF HECKER, ILLINOIS 


